
Though the years , I have worked with life coaches, shamans, energy healers, yoga teachers and therapists. I know, first hand, that 
these alternative healers and counselors make a tremendous difference in a person’s physical body as well as in emotional health. 
  Since this legislation will limit the ability of these professionals to continue their much needed services,
I strongly urge my representatives to vote against this bill on Monday, May 10th!

Thank you, 
Linda Rukke Landen 


